
 
Student Self-Report Letter Instructions 

For Students Returning after Medical Withdrawal/Leave 
  

As part of the process for returning to the University of Vermont after taking a medical 
withdrawal, the university requires that you submit responses to the questions below at least 
45 days in advance of the start of the applicable semester. Your Self-Report Letter must be 
submitted to the Office of the Vice Provost and Dean of Students either by email (please attach 
a Word or PDF doc) to dos@uvm.edu or can be faxed to 802-656-3467. 

Your letter must answer or address the following questions or prompts: 

1. Please include your name and Student ID number. 

2. Please describe the treatment you have received since leaving UVM. 

3. Describe your plan for treatment when you return to UVM.  

4. What supports/coping strategies will you have in place for your return?  

5. What makes you feel that you are ready to return to UVM?  

6. What, if any, concerns do you have about returning to UVM? 

 

Thank you for taking the time to provide your thoughtful perspective as we review your request 
for re-entry. 

 

Submit your Self-Report Letter by email to dos@uvm.edu or by fax to 802-656-3467 

Office of the Vice Provost and Dean of Students  
41 South Prospect St 
Burlington, VT 05405 

 

 

 

 


